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              Popular long time Patchogue
postmaster, Harry T. Weeks, as he
takes the first shovel full of soil
from the ground during the
ground breaking ceremony. The
gentleman behind him in the dark
jacket and light colored pants is
Patchogue’s Mayor Foster.

In 1932 the construction of the
new post office was started. This
picture was taken December 14,
1932. R.W. Erikson was the
general contractor assigned to the
project and Nathan Abramson
was the construction engineer.
The building was designed by the
well-known Patchogue architect
John V. Von Pelt.

The Patchogue Post Office
under construction. This picture
was taken from the south. The
Patchogue Hotel can be seen in
the background.




